From: Colin GillespieP
Sent: 27 February 2 :

To: Londonplan

Subject: Draft New London Plan

Dear Sadig Khan (Mayor of London),
| am writing to respond to your consultation on the draft New London Plan.

| believe that everyone in London has the right to breathe clean air, have access to nature and to benefit from clean
energy. | am therefore pleased to see policies in the new London Plan which seek to address these important issues.

Making London greener is essential for people’s health and wellbeing. Yet many local green spaces face pressure
from new development. This should be CONTROLLED.

Clean Air

With 10,000 Londoners dying prematurely every year from air pollution, | support a policy that seeks to improve this
situation.

| sent this email via the Friends of the Earth website. Replies will go to my personal email address.
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